
Harbour Lites Square Dance Club  

The Harbour Lites Square Dancing Club welcomes  
couples, families and singles to join their family of  
dancers.  
 
For 36 years, members of Harbour Lites have been  
dancing within the community and offer a friendly  
environment to those who would like to try square dancing 
out.  
 
Harbour Lites week weekly, every Wednesday night at  
St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church hall located at 425  
Centre Street in Prescott from 7:00pm to 9:30pm.  

Dance to Have Fun 

Regina Gerhard: 613-925-4318 
  

www.dance-ottawa.com/dance-school/
harbour-lites-square-dance-club  
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Dancing Season: September to April  
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